23.10.21 email to Nick Thomas

Hi Nick
Please could you put the article below into the November Link.
Many thanks - Ginny 


Holly Cottage, Crosby Ravensworth 


The Will of the late Ted Relph bequeathed his former home, Holly Cottage, to Crosby Ravensworth Parish Council stating that the home …
“should be let to some worthy local family applying rent so received firstly to keep the premises in a reasonable state of repair and any surplus to be used for the benefit of the inhabitants of the Parish”. 

The conveyance to the Parish Council was completed in September and we are now working on the refurbishment to bring it up to the standard required to offer it for rent.


The land surrounding the house had become quite a jungle, so this month a fantastic team of volunteers has undertaken a massive garden clearance. 
Many thanks to everyone - the chain saw gang, the chipper, the scyther, the strimmers, loppers, cutters and providers of refreshments - you all know who you are. What a great team!
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